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Project Progress 
Griffiths are constructing Phase 1 of the Church Road Active Travel and Green Infrastructure Improvements in Caldicot. Our works, which focus on three key areas of Church Road, commenced mid-February 2021. Since then, we have unfortunately encountered unexpected delays with materials arriving to site and as a result, project delivery significantly impacted. Despite the challenges faced, works are now progressing well in all three areas and are on programme to complete works on Church Road by beginning of June 2021. 
St Mary’s Church and Castle & Country Park Entrances - We have completed much of the kerbing and paving works to the footpaths which are now back open on both sides to the public. The granite setts have also been installed across the carriageway to create a raised speed table and the temporary traffic lights removed allowing two-way traffic to flow again. There are still a few activities to complete in this area such as signage installation and final surfacing works. 
Castle Park Primary School Gate on Church Road – Throughout April, works were completed on the south side including drainage, kerbing, paving and installing granite setts across half of the carriageway. This allowed us to switch over to the north side where works will continue throughout May. These works will almost mirror the south side, however, will also see the footpath widened and the installation of planters and bollards. 
Cross Destination Space to the junction of Cross Close – To date, we have paved the proposed parking bays and bus stop outside New Garden Chinese Takeaway and Touch of Class. We have also started excavation and drainage works on Cross Close junction and the next couple of weeks will see the installation of kerbs, planters and paving works. 
Final road surfacing works will be completed under a temporary road closure over three nights, beginning of June. We will update you with specific dates and further information as soon as possible. 
We would be pleased to hear your comments. Your Public Liaison Officer for this project is Georgie Davies. Georgie can be contacted by:
T: 0330 0412 183*
E: georgie.davies@alungriffiths.co.uk
*calls to this number are charged at national call rates and included in inclusive minute plans from landlines and mobiles.
You can also stay up-to-date and contact us via our Community Webpage: 
community.alungriffiths.co.uk/church-road-improvements-phase-1-caldicot/
You can also access our Community Webpage by scanning the QR code below. 
Want to get in
touch?
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